
 
 

 

 
 

 

Great People, Great Programmes, Great Experiences  

 

 

 

ARE YOU PASSIONATE ABOUT NETBALL, INTERESTED IN MAKING A DIFFERENCE & INFLUENCING 

POSITIVE CHANGE WITHIN THE REGION? IS SO, WE WOULD LOVE TO HEAR FROM YOU. 

Netball in England is about to embark on a new & exciting journey when it activates its ambitious 10-year Adventure 
Strategy on 1st April 2022. As a regional netball association Netball East is passionate about the new strategy & is 
very keen to make a positive contribution to the future development of Netball in the East region. 
 
To achieve this, we need to recruit a number of volunteers to our team so if you are passionate about netball & 
want to join us on this adventure, we would love to hear from you.  
 

 
SAFEGUARDING ADVISOR 
To act as the Safeguarding Advisor primarily for our Competition Technical Support Group in relation to junior & 
youth competition but also to the Regional Management Board & County Netball Associations as & when required 
to ensure we always create a safe & appropriate environment for junior netball within the region.  
 
This is purely an advisory role so an excellent, up to date & in-depth knowledge of safeguarding is essential; the 
commitment will be variable & shaped by the requests for advice.  
 
If you are interested in the above opportunity but would like to discuss the role further, please contact Paul Clark, 
Chair of Netball East unless an alternative contact is indicated. If you wish to express an interest in any of the roles 
please email Paul Clark (paulclark296@gmail.com) with your name, contact details, the role you are interested in, 
a brief summary of your current engagement with netball & a short paragraph explaining why you have applied for 
the role.  
 
The closing date for all expressions of interest is Thursday 17th March 2022. 
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